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After a morning of helping to clean books at Spread the Word Nevada, our Shine City Project team 

relocated to the home of the Compton's to volunteer some more! 

 

 
 



 

 

On February 3, 2024, our group of eight helped with several tasks including moving large appliances, 

breaking down large blocks of cement, and painting! 

 

 
 

Even though the work in the afternoon required much more physical effort than in the morning, our team 

still did our best to offer our support at the Compton's home! 

 

 

 

 


